
Dear Sunnyside Families, 

 

We hope that you all enjoyed your February long-weekend and weathered the storm safely. Heritage 
Day, yesterday, commemorated Mi’kmaw activist Nora Bernard. This is a quick mid-month update 
with reminders of upcoming dates. 

 This evening, February 18, 2025, we are holding an Early French Immersion information 
session for parents, guardians and caregivers of incoming primary students. It will be from 
6-7 pm at our Fort Sackville site, 21 Perth St. 

 Our next SAC meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 25th from 6-7 pm at our Eaglewood 
site. 

 The HSA Family BINGO will be on Thursday, February 27th. You can buy your tickets via 
School Cash. Ticket sales end on February 25th. 

 March Break is March 10-14th. 
 Friday, March 7th is an Assessment and Evaluation Day—no school for students 
 February is registration month. If you are registering a new student with the HRCE for the 

2025-2026 school year, we ask that you have this done by February 28th to help us have 
appropriate staƯing in place for next year. 

As the winter weather continues, we ask that you ensure that students are coming to school each 
day dressed to go outside for recess and lunch. Time playing outside is very important and we go 
outside except in extreme weather/temperatures. 

 


